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16th December 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
With only nine more days until the big day, we finally come to the last day of term – and what a fun-filled term it 
has been. It has been absolutely fantastic being able to invite parents, grandparents, aunties and uncles into 
school to join in with our festivities.  It was also wonderful to welcome past Newchurch robins who came to 
watch their younger siblings; seeing the pride and delight on their faces was just beautiful. 
 
We would also like to extend our sincerest thanks to the appreciation shown to, and the recognition of, the 
unwavering commitment of all members of the Newchurch staff who ensure the children have the best 
opportunities possible and ensure this festive time is as magical as possible.  I know I am biased, but they are 
simply the best!  
 
Of course, the children are always the stars of the Christmas plays and have worked so hard this term to put on 
amazing shows for us all. For some reason, this year just seemed a little more special. As always, we are 
exceptionally proud of them; they are the heartbeat of our school and never cease to amaze us with their talents. 
 
And finally…we say a fond farewell to our Mrs Conreen.  Since coming to Newchurch as a student teacher, it was 
clear there was something magical about her.  Within a very short space of time, she became part of the heart 
and soul of the school and a member of staff with a unique talent to foster a love of learning in the children who 
are the hardest to reach.  Her quick wit, boundless energy and creativity will be sorely missed by every single 
member of our Newchurch Family.  But remember always Mrs Conreen, once a robin…always a robin. I am sure 
you are with us in wishing her all the very best for her new adventure. 
 
Wishing you all a peaceful Christmas and best wishes for the New Year from all at Newchurch and we look 
forward to seeing you all on Wednesday 4th January. 
 
With kindest regards, 

Jayne Narraway 

Mrs J Narraway 

Head Teacher  



 
Children’s Services                                                              

 

 
 
 

 

 


